
Gentlemen, 
  
As a frequent boater in the Nantucket Sound and as a thinking and interested citizen, I would like 
to add my voice to those supporting the Alliance to Protect Nantucket Sound.  The Alliance has 
requested Governor Romney and the Ocean Management Task Force to request the Army Corps 
suspend its review of the Cape Wind project until the Ocean Management Act is in effect.  This 
seems reasonable in light of the poor results experienced by wind farms around the world and the 
extraordinary cost to the beauty and economic value of these very special waters. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Julius Marcus 
julius-marcus@att.net 
 

mailto:julius-marcus@att.net

